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Dear Year 3 Parents/Caregivers  
 
Future Proofing our Students – Year 4 Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) iPad 
 
We are excited to extend an opportunity that enables students to purchase and use 
their own iPad at school in Year 4 2022. 
 
A long-term goal at Applecross Primary School is for the continual and consistent 
integration of digital technologies to support learning within every classroom.  This is an 
exciting opportunity for our students to continue their learning in a safe environment 
that fosters creativity, learning and innovation.  Students will learn to use computational 
thinking and information systems to define, design and implement solutions. 

As a Year 4 parent in 2022, I am inviting you to an information session on Wednesday 10 
November at 8:45am (location to be advised). Please RSVP to you class teacher if you 
are able to attend this information session. 

In the meantime, please refer to the Frequently Asked Questions and BYOD iPad Parent 
Guide about our BYOD program attached and visit our website at 
applecrossps.wa.edu.au/technologies for more information. 

Yours sincerely 

Antionette Soraci 
Deputy Principal 
22 October 2021 

 


